
 

Photo Release Form 
In the Early Childhood Program, we will be taking photos for a variety 
of purposes. These include: 

1. To document our learning for assessment purposes. 
2. To use in various learning activities such as creating a class book. 
3. To share in classroom newsletters. 
4. To share on our classroom website. 

 
This form acknowledges that photos will be taken for the above 
purposes and gives permission to share these photos in classroom 
newsletters and on the EC website. 
 
Please mark one of the following and sign below:  
 
 Yes, I do give permission for my child’s photo to be taken for 

the above purposes and shared in classroom newsletters and on 
all areas of the EC website. 
 

 Yes, I do give permission for my child’s photo to be taken for 
the above purposes and shared in classroom newsletters and on 
the current families section of the EC website only. 
 

 I give permission for my child’s photo to be used inside the 
classroom (classroom learning activities, documenting learning), 
but not online (newsletters, EC website). 
 

 No, I do not give permission for my child’s photo to be taken for 
the purposes stated above. 

 
 
Child’s Name: _________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name: ___________________ 
 
 
Signature: ________________     Date: _________ 


